
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

SCHERERVILLE PARK & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

PARK BOARD MEETING NOTICE 
 

 

 

Contact: John Novacich      January 4, 2017 

  Park Superintendent 

  219/865-5530 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

THE SCHERERVILLE PARK BOARD HAS CANCELLED TONIGHT’S 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY, DUE TO 

LACK OF A QUORUM. 

 


